DSAR 1st Annual
Scarecrow Building
Contest

We are thrilled to announce our firstannual DSAR “We are all built
different” scarecrow building fundraiser. This is a family-friendly
event where you can showcase your creativity by building your
own scarecrow. The contest will include voting on your favorite
scarecrow entry, and the top three scarecrows with the most votes
will win amazing prizes! Thisis a great opportunity to spend quality
time with your family, friends, and even your colleagues while
supporting a good cause. Your scarecrow should be appropriate
for public audiences, so let your imagination run wild and create
something unique and eye-catching. Whether it's a traditional
scarecrow, a superhero, or a funny character, we can't wait to see
what you come up with! By participating in this event, you'll not
only have fun but also contribute to a great cause. All proceeds
from the fundraiser will go towards supporting individuals with
Down syndrome and their families. So, what are you waiting for?
Sign up now and be a part of this exciting event! We can't wait to
see you there!

The entry fee is $12
per scarecrow.
Pictures for each
scarecrow entry should
be submitted to
jprice@dsar.org by
September 17th

Scarecrows will be
displayed at the annual
Fall Festival and Buddy

Walk. Scarecrows

should be self-
standing/sitting etc.
They will not be
driven/staked into the
ground

Scarecrows should
arrive at the event for
setup between 8:00-
9:00 the day of the
event and picked up
between 4:00-4:30.

All scarecrow entries
will be placed into a
virtual voting platform.
The deadline for votes
will be October 17 at
2:00. The day of the
event, in-person voting
will be accessible.
Votes are counted by
number of dollars. l.E.

$5.00 equals 5 votes.




